
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We are loving being back at school and having our children back with their 

friends and carrying on with their learning journey. October brought with it the 

Harvest Festival and our children made some wonderful pictures for the church.  

Thank you also to everyone who donated food items – the church handed the 

items over to the food bank after the service.  

 

  
 

We are delighted that we have been able to offer an after school club to most 

of the classes in school.  Children from Reception to Year 4 have the opportunity 

to join a multiskills club, hopefully Year 5 and 6 will get the chance after 

Christmas.  We are aiming to hold them outside if possible, but the hall will be 

available in bad weather.  

 

   
 

We will be holding our parent consultation evenings in November. In the current 

situation we are unable to hold face to face meetings but we will be sending 

home student report cards which will then be followed up with zoom calls for any 

parents that would like them. Any concerns parents have for their children can 

be raised at any point with the teachers, messaging them via Seesaw or emailing 

the school office on admin@tp.ebor.academy 
 


